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Merry Christmas!   

We hope you have a wonderful, festive, fun-filled time with your 
families.  

Thank you so much for your lovely presents to us all.  
We are so grateful. We will look forward to welcoming the children 

back to school in January. 
 

Well done Jets on a really busy, jam packed first two terms in Year 2!  
This week, the children presented an end of project assembly to the 
rest of Key Stage 1.  They proudly talked about their amazing learning 
in History, talked about their day at St Augustine’s Farm, performed 
some farmyard poetry, orally retold the story of Farmer Clegg’s Night 
Out and showed off their wonderful David Hockney landscapes. Aswell 
as a visit from Santa, Christmas lunch, Christmas party and watching 
the Reception Nativity performance, the children really enjoyed 
making their fruit salads and sharing them with you at the journal 
share.  Thank you all for coming. 

Key dates coming up: 

Start of Term 3: Tuesday 7th January 2025 

 


